
 
 

INTERNATIONAL AMBASSADORS GUILD aisbl 
 

 
 

To the Individual Members 
Of the International Ambassadors Guild 

 
Oslo, 24 January 2020 

 
 
 
Subject: General Assembly of the International Ambassadors Guild. 

 
 
Dear Members, 
 
 I would like to inform you that the General Assembly of the International Ambassadors 
Guild, AISBL, will take place Sunday 22 March 2020 at 2.00 pm  at Les scouts pluralists next 
to the ISGF Headquarters, Avenue de la Porte de Hal, 38 B-1060 Brussels. 
 
 Please find enclosed: 

1. The agenda 
 

If you have any questions or proposals for discussion, your comments must be sent, on 1 
March 2020 the latest, to the Board of Directors, to the attention of BjØrg Walstad, e-mail: 
ambassadorsguild@gmail.com)  

 
or by snail mail to IAG C/o ISGF World Bureau, 38 Avenue de la Porte de Hal, B- 1060 
Bruxelles. 
 
May be you would like to attend the meeting and join us on the trip to Antwerp on Saturday 
and  dinner in the evening in Brussels at restaurant La Porteuse d’Eau ( www.laporteuse.eu), 
just let me know before the end of February  and I will send you the program for the week-end. 

 
 

  
Yours in Fellowship 

 
 
IAG Chairman     
BjØrg Walstad     
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